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I CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council members, 

My name is Jeehong Min and I am a board member of Vision Christian Fellowship in Pasadena, CA. 

We desperately need more affordable housing in Pasadena! Even in our relatively small congregation, of which 
150 or so are adults, we have ministered to 3 men and 2 women who have faced homelessness in the past few 
years. If there were more affordable housing, these ones would not have to face homelessness and trek across 
Los Angeles looking for temporary shelters many of which are full. My parents live in affordable housing in 
Pasadena - they are very fortunate, but the wait list is currently 5 years. 

There are two major opportunities to increase affordable housing in Pasadena: 
1. Affordable housing on the Water and Power site in the civic center.
2. Temporary shelter and affordable housing on church land.

The Water and Power site has been sitting vacant for many, many years and is certainly "surplus" land which 
the law prioritizes for affordable housing. Furthermore, the need for this housing is great! Please do all that you 
can to speed this process along! 

Churches across Pasadena are stepping up to offer their land for temporary shelter and affordable housing, but 
they need the zoning to be changed to let them do that! This zoning change will expedite the process of 
providing temporary shelter during this time of COVID (when those experiencing homelessness cannot be in 
congregant shelters), and to enable affordable housing to be built. This will make the process considerably less 
expensive, which makes affordable housing dollars stretch further so that more can be built. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jeehong Min 
Board of Vision Christian Fellowship 
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Dear Mayor and City Council, 

My name is Len Tang and I lead Missio Community Church in Pasadena. I am asking you to support affordable 
housing in Pasadena to keep the diversity that makes Pasadena a vibrant and just place to live. I'm advocating 
for 1) affordable housing at the Civic Center and 2) allowing affordable housing on church land. 

Thanks you for your consideration, 
Len 

Len Tang, Lead Pastor 
Missio Community Church 

@MISSIO 

Phone: 
 Web: 
www.missiocc.org 
lnstaqram I Facebook 
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